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   **          ** 

** It was ascertained that the allocation of the cover assets for over-collateralization introduced by the amendment of the Pfandbrief Act in 2022 was not correctly implemented in the originally
    published Transparency Report as at 30.09.2022. The values marked with ** are hereby corrected. The ongoing coverage calculations were not affected, and legal requirements for
    coverage of the outstanding Pfandbriefe in circulation were always complied with.
















